   



LSLCA Tennis Committee             Meeting   
                      March 11, 2009
Members Present: Cathy Klepser, Lisa Hamilton, Rodger Hollenbeck, Curt Juergens, Rich Meyer, Pat Hacker, Samantha Potter, Dawn Burns, Laura Auger, Becky Maupin,
and Cliff Hill, LSLCA Board Liaison
Guests Present: Donna Austin, Lisa Rutherford, and Patti Bunch.
An informal discussion was held regarding the 2009 Junior Tennis Program. Chairperson of the new Jr. Tennis Committee is Patti Bunch. She announced members of the new Jr. Tennis Committee, which will be organizing the summer program and summer tournaments for our LSL children. The new Jr. Tennis Committee consists of Patti Bunch, Patti Seacrist, Pam Osby, Pam Englehard, Bobbi Love, Caroline Friedman, Michele Lucas, and Kristy Hagan.
Pro Donna Austin will be present each Tuesday evening from April 21 to May 26 on the C.A. Tennis Courts for Spring Instructional Clinics for juniors (6:30 to 7:30 p.m.) and adults (7:30 to 8:30 p.m).
Pro Donna Austin will be present on Saturday, May 2, from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. on the C.A. Tennis Courts to conduct fun drills for the annual Spring Kick-off Party.
A formal meeting was opened at 7:30 p.m. by Rodger Hollenbeck. The first order of business was to elect new officers for the year. They are as follows:
President: Cathy Klepser
Vice-President & Newsletter Editor: Rich Meyer
Secretary: Pat Hacker
Treasurer: Lisa Hamilton
Director & Website Manager: Curt Juergens
Past President: Rodger Hollenbeck
Director: Becky Maupin
Director: Laura Auger
Director: Dawn Burns
Director: Samantha Potter
Jr. Tennis Liaison: Patti Seacrist
LSLCA Board Liaison: Cliff Hill
The minutes from our February 11th meeting were read and approved. Lisa gave the Treasurer’s Rpt with a current balance of $2,126.98. Rodger will audit the 2008 Treasurer’s Records. 
Rich is collecting news articles, pictures, and information for the spring newsletter to be sent to the membership in April. Pat suggested that everyone on the committee submit and item to Rich.
Lisa Hamilton and Dawn Burns volunteered to attend the upcoming C.A. Board Mtg. to have officers and the season schedule approved.
The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 8th, at 7:00 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,
Pat Hacker, Secretary
